
-----Original Message----- 

From: Megan Nieto 

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 2:37 PM 

To: Henningson, Samantha (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 178 Wilder St North  

 

Dear Council Members, 

 

My name is Megan Curran de Nieto and I live at 1xx Wilder St North with my husband Johnny Nieto. Our 

house is on the east side of Wilder between Selby and Dayton.  

 

My husband and I are opposed to the proposed parking changes on Wilder Street. We do not have a 

garage and have NO off street parking. We rely 100% on the area in front of our house to park our 

vehicle.  

 

We love our home and our neighborhood but these changes along with other neighborhood issues are 

impacting our lives in a negative way. My family has owned this home since 1951 and I am honored to 

continue living in the home where my dad grew up.  

 

I am very upset about the 29 unit building being given parking permits for Area 17. We are absolutely 

opposed to this. Again, we have no off street parking and now will have to jockey for spaces with people 

who don't even live on our block.  

 

I am available to talk at any time at . Thank you for your consideration.  

 

Megan and Johnny Nieto 


